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6th March 2024  
  
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Djembe Drum Performance 

 
This term Year 4 have been enjoying learning to play the Djembe Drum. On Tuesday 19th March we 
would like to invite parents and carers into school to watch the class perform the music that they have 
been learning. Please arrive at school at 11.10am for the performance which will last approximately 20 
minutes.  
 
   
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 
 
South Bersted School 
 

Headteacher: Mr Noel Goodwin 
 


